
 

Level 4, Albert Facey House, 469-489 Wellington Street, Perth (Boorloo), Western Australia 6000 
Telephone 08 6557 7900 | Email info@erawa.com.au | Website erawa.com.au 

24 March 2025 

Strike South Pty Ltd 
Decision to grant electricity transmission licence ETL9 

The Economic Regulation Authority has granted electricity transmission licence ETL9 to Strike South 
Pty Ltd. 

Strike plans to construct and operate a transmission system that will transport electricity produced 
at its soon to-be constructed South Erregulla peaking gas power station to the South West 
Interconnected System. The power plant will be located approximately 280 kilometres north of Perth 
and 45km south-east of Dongara in the Shire of Three Springs. 

On 16 January 2025, the ERA published the licence application for public comment. No submissions 
were received.  

The ERA decision, ETL9 and the licence area plan are available on the ERA website.
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